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          September 16, 2016 

Dear Parents and Guardians of the Class of 2017, 

 

In response to the needs of our Senior Survey, collected during kick-off, along with ongoing 

improvement from the counseling department, we are pleased to announce the Senior 

Symposium.  Here is what we have planned: 

 

What:   Senior Symposium  

When:  Tuesday, September 27, 2016 from periods 1-4 (regular schedule) 

Where: Various Locations on campus 

Who:    All senior students in periods 1-4 only. 

How:    Senior Rotating Workshops- seniors choose 3 workshops; they will attend their selected    

workshops after 1st period General Session in Auditorium. Each student will have an Eventbrite 

ticket for admission to specific workshops (periods 2-4). 

Please ensure that your child has registered for this exciting event.  They may register via Google 

Forms. More information will be shared in their government and economics classes. The window 

to sign up for selected workshops is from September 19-22. Spaces may be limited for specific 

workshops, as it is first-registered-first-served. 

We are looking forward to better serving your student and appreciate your support.  If you have 

any questions, please feel free to call the Office of School Counseling at 626-943-6930. 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and support.  

 

Cordially, 

 

The Office of School Counseling 

 


